
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – 3/14/2016 
 

 

NORTHERN ALBEMARLE COMMUNITY FOUNDATION ANNOUNCES NEW FUND  

 

 The Northern Albemarle Community Foundation (NACF), an affiliate of the NC 

Community Foundation announces the establishment of the HCWGMW Donor Advised 

Fund in Elizabeth City, NC, according to Natalie Jenkins Peel, Regional Associate for 

the NC Community Foundation.   

  The HCWGMW Fund will provide grants to nonprofits serving various programs 

in Camden, Gates, Pasquotank and Perquimans Counties.  The fund will support 

human service programs but will not support general operating.  Brief Letters of 

Inquiries are requested to start the process. Accepted organizations will be asked to 

submit a full application; upon review grants will be awarded.  Letters of Inquiry for the 

2016 HCWGMW grant program must be submitted by May 1st.   Estimated amount of 

annual grant funding available will be $150,000.  

“The Northern Albemarle Community Foundation is very pleased to add the 

HCWGMW FUND to our local family of funds.” says Phyllis Bosomworth, Northern 

Albemarle Community Foundation president.  “The impact of this large grantmaking 

fund will be transformative in our community.”   

Interested nonprofits (including faith based organizations and public institutions) should  

submit the letters via email to Natalie Jenkins Peel, NC Community Foundation  



at npeel@nccommunityfoundation.org.   For more information, contact Natalie Jenkins 

Peel at 252-216-8908 

About Northern Albemarle Community Foundation 

The Northern Albemarle Community Foundation was established in 2001 and is 

an affiliate of the North Carolina Community Foundation (NCCF).  The Northern 

Albemarle Community Foundation provides grants to local nonprofits, administers 

college scholarships for county students and supports professional advisors who have 

clients interested in establishing an endowment or designated funds for specific 

charitable purposes.  For more information about the Northern Albemarle Community 

Foundation and its services, please call the NCCF Regional Associate Natalie Jenkins 

Peel at 252-216-8908 or one of the board of directors; Dan Askew, Kathryn Scott, 

Becky Phelps, Russ Hull, Becky Elliott, Jamilia Shipman, David Pureza, Kathy Leary, 

Joe Peel, Christi Quance, Phyllis Bosomworth and Matt Wood. For more information 

about the NACF, please visit http://www.nccommunityfoundation.org/northern-albemarle 

 

About the North Carolina Community Foundation 

The NCCF is the single statewide community foundation serving North Carolina 

and has made $101 million in grants since its inception in 1988. With more than $237 

million in assets, NCCF sustains 1,200 endowments established to provide long-term 

support of a broad range of community needs, nonprofit organizations, institutions and 

scholarships. The NCCF partners with 60 affiliate foundations to provide local resource 

allocation and community assistance in 67 counties across the state. An important 

component of NCCF’s mission is to ensure that rural philanthropy has a voice at local, 

regional and national levels.  

For more information, visit nccommunityfoundation.org, like us on Facebook and 

follow us on LinkedIn and Twitter @NCCF. 
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